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                  13 FEBRUARY 2025 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
  

RE: CHANGE IN SPORTING SCHEDULE 

We would like to inform you of a schedule change for our rugby programme. Moving forward, 
both boys and girls will train on Mondays and Wednesdays from 14:45 to 16:00.  This will 
commence on 3 March 2025. Additionally, our boot camp sessions will now take place only 
during Terms 2 and 3. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we implement these changes to 
enhance the training experience for our players.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Yours faithfully 
 
  
 Mrs C. Lazarus                                                                           Mrs E. Zizhou 
 Sports Coordinator                                                                   Principal                        
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